
From: Vivienne [mailto:viviennewilcock@talktalk.net]  

Sent: 20 July 2017 23:23 
To: Licensing Unit 

Subject: Pop Central(formerly Henry's) 4 Horsemarket, Kettering NN16 0DG 
  
This Message originated outside your organisation. 

 
Dear Sir/Madam. I am extremely concerned regarding the license for the above named premises.  I 
own a flat which is situated across from these premises and the garden  area is directly opposite my 
bedroom window,  
Which is on the ground floor.  I am already experiencing noise issues from the Yards, which is 
situated next door to Pop Central. I have lived at my apartment for 11 years, and I am a 77 year old 
widow.  I am having sleepless nights over the noise and dreadful language already experienced from 
The Yards. I dread to think the  effect it will have, with the unearthly hours applied for by Pop 
Central. Please consider these issues when  
Deciding on the proposed hours. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Mrs. Vivienne Wilcock. 
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
  
 

 
Warning: Although East Northamptonshire Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no 
viruses are present in this e-mail, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage 
arising from the use of this e-mail or attachments. This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended 
for the exclusive use of the addressee. It may contain information which is legally privileged, 
confidential and exempt from disclosure. Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail do not 
necessarily represent those of East Northamptonshire District Council and are not to be relied upon 
without subsequent written confirmation by an authorised representative. If you are not the addressee 
any disclosure, reproduction, distribution, forwarding or other dissemination or use is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this in error please notify East Northamptonshire District Council. 
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